
 

 

 Anti-Dumping Notice No. 2018/03 

New methods to determine export price in 
a review of measures 

Customs Act 1901 – Part XVB 

The purpose of this notice is to advise of amendments to the Customs Act 1901 
(Customs Act). The Customs Amendment (Anti-Dumping Measures) Act 2017 has 
amended section 269TAB of the Customs Act. 
 
The amendments provides a range of methods to determine appropriate export 
prices where there are no exports, or a low volume of exports, during the period 
examined for a review of measures. 
 
The amendments only apply to reviews of measures carried out under Division 5 of 
Part XVB of the Customs Act. The amendments apply to future reviews, as well as to 
reviews that were being undertaken before the amendments commenced on 31 
October 2017.  
 
That means that a number of exporters subject to current reviews of measures will 
be affected by the changes. For some exporters, the Commissioner will be required 
to consider the new provisions when determining their export price before making a 
recommendation to the Minister.  
 
Exporters who believe they may be affected by these changes are welcome to make 
submissions to the Commission about how their export price should be determined 
as part of the usual submission processes. 
 
A compilation of the Customs Act, including the amendments to section 269TAB, can 
be viewed on the Federal Register of Legislation at www.legislation.gov.au.    
 
Enquiries about this notice may be directed to the Commission at business.gov.au on 
13 28 46 or +61 6213 6000 (outside Australia) or by email to 
clientsupport@adcommission.gov.au.  
 
 

 

 

 

Dale Seymour 
Commissioner  
Anti-Dumping Commission 
 
 
4 January 2018 
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